Toronto School of Theology
The Estate of Charles Gundy and the
J.T. Weir Memorial Fund for DMin Students - 2014

A limited amount of bursary assistance is available to incoming and returning DMin students thanks to
funds established by the Estate of Charles Gundy and the J.T. Weir Memorial Fund.

J.T. Weir Memorial Fund amount to be awarded: $1,600

Estate of Charles Gundy amount to be awarded: $2,300

Application deadline: Friday, April 4, 2014, 5:00 pm

To be eligible, an applicant must be a DMin student, have demonstrated financial need through previous
application for bursary assistance or student loan in this academic year.

Applications will be judged on academic excellence and demonstrated financial need.

Applicants should submit the following (except for the letter of support from the DMin Director), all in
one envelope labelled with the applicant’s name and the bursary:

Covering page.

Bursary Application Form.

Statement of income and expenses demonstrating financial need. Submit a copy of

your OSAP application, a copy of a TST college bursary application form, or the TST
Supplementary Financial Information.

Unofficial transcripts or printouts of all courses and marks in their current program and degree
immediately preceding current studies. (For finalists, the accuracy of the record will be
verified against official transcripts on file).

Letter of support from the DMin Director. (Director to email letter to elizabeth.neilly@utoronto.ca
Email MUST contain the name of the bursary in the subject line and MUST be received

by the application deadline in order to be considered as part of the application).

NOTE: If you meet the criteria of the “Declaration Regarding Eligibility for Assistance” form (i.e., you are a
resident of Ontario), you must include the form along with your bursary application form.

Form are available at www.tst.edu/academic/scholarships-and-bursaries

The information requested above is collected so the TST awards committees may properly process and

judge applications in accordance with awards protocols.

Submit applications to:

Scholarships and Awards Committee Complete applications may also be submitted
Toronto School of Theology in person at the Reception Desk at TST,

47 Queen’s Park Cres. East Monday - Friday, 9:00 am - 5:00 pm

Toronto, ON MS5S 2C3 (closed for lunch from 12:00 — 1:00 pm)

Questions? Contact Elizabeth Neilly at elizabeth.neilly@utoronto.ca or 416-978-1285



